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14th January 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you know we have an online system which allows you to pay for all school items online with your credit or debit card, (trips, events, uniform, swimming etc), this is called Schools Cash Office or SCO for short.

This is our preferred payment method and we would urge you to pay online, to help us keep cash in school to a minimum. If you have not yet registered, please ask the School Office for a personalised activation letter.
We have received some good user tips and self help documents from the company that supply the system (Tucasi) and wanted to pass these on.
All the below items are in green on the “SCOPay” log-in page, which you can access via the school website www.ryeprimary.co.uk on the direct link at the top of the homepage towards the right handside, or on the ‘Links’ page.
Quick Reference Guide including :

· How to Register 

· How to link children 

· How to change log-in details 

· How to create a 2nd log-in 

· What to do if you have forgotten your password 

Video guide – a short video tutorial showing the process from beginning to end.
Frequently Asked Questions including :
· What’s a link code? 

· What is an access letter and how do I get one 

· I have 2 children at the same school, can I pay using one account? 

· I have children at different schools, can I pay using one account? 

· I used the wrong email address to set-up what can I do? 

Parents can also re-set their passwords using the “I’ve forgotten my password” button also found on this page and change their email address using the “I can’t verify my email address” button.

These items are accessed BEFORE log-in so you should be able to resolve all your queries easily. Please don’t hesitate to contact the School Office if you have any other queries.

Kind regards,

Jane Howard
Headteacher
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